
 

CREATE YOUR 
LASTING LEGACY 
A Core Public Space in the Heart of the Community 

Envisioned in the Village’s Comprehensive Plan since 2009, the 
Cross Plains Lions Club is leading the fundraising effort for a new 
pavilion to be built in Zander Park by 2026. It will become the 
prime gathering space and lasting signature destination for 
residents and visitors to our community and forever showcase 
your generosity in its design. 
  
The streamside pavilion is the capstone to the multi-year H.M. 
Zander Park improvement project, and will provide a year-round 
hub for community activities, outdoor education, events, private 
functions, and local commerce. The proposed design was 
approved for construction in the Black Earth Creek floodplain 
based on outcomes from a feasibility study. 
 
In 2022, a 501 (c)(3) partnership with  
Gateway to the Driftless was established  
to support the Lions Club Capital fund- 
raising campaign. All donations are  
made to the Gateway to the Driftless,  
noting the project. 

 

 

CROSS PLAINS 
COMMUNITY 

LEGACY PARTNER 
$100,000 

 

COMMUNITY PILLAR 
 $50,000 

$25  
$25  

 

COMMUNITY 
BUILDER  
$25,000 

 

COMMUNITY 
SUPPORTER 

$10,000 

$1 
 

COMMUNITY 
PARTNER  
$5,000 

 

Donations Made to 

GATEWAY TO THE 
DRIFTLESS 
P.O. Box 425 

Black Earth, WI 53515 
 

Online at 
Lionslegacypavilion.org 
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